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City no longer accepting household combustibles at landfill 
  

KAPOLEI – The City and County of Honolulu will no longer accept the delivery of combustible 
items from households at the Waimanalo Gulch Sanitary Landfill starting on Monday, March 20, 
2017. 
  
The delivery of combustible waste from the public, including bulky waste, will be directed to the 
nearest convenience center in Ewa, Lāʻie, Wahiawā, Wai‘anae, Waimānalo and Waipahu, or 
transfer stations in Kapa‘a, Kawailoa or Ke‘ehi, as appropriate. 
  
“We feel this new policy will allow us to incinerate all combustible items at H-POWER to 
generate energy, while at the same time limiting unnecessary disposal at the landfill,” Lori 
Kahikina, director of the Department of Environmental Services, said. 
  
Households may dispose of small quantities of inert materials such as dirt, rock, sand, gravel and 
concrete at the landfill; however, they will be limited to two (2) loads per day, and a maximum 
of four (4) loads per week.  Vehicles will be limited to sedans, pickup trucks or minivans. 
  
All large household vehicles, including those with commercial license plates, or hauling large 
quantities of inert materials or construction and demolition debris and waste, will be directed to 
the private PVT Landfill in Nānākuli. 
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